
4th Grade Teachers -- (
DO NOT PANIC!  We are all in this together. 
The purpose of the Proof Positive folder is to help us carefully monitor each child’s progress in the final months before CATS testing.  To reach our goal, we will need to monitor our progress and make adjustments as needed. 
Requirements:
· 2 Open responses per week (any combination of Reading, Math, Science). 

· Sample of a “4” response agreed upon by team for each question.

· Graded student responses with feedback.
· A brief statement about your plans to address responses that did not score a 4. 

· Multiple Choice items that go with the ORQ

· A copy of the Summary Page from the Calculator

· A copy of the “Time Out” – reflections page for the week

· Anything else you want to tell us. ( 

If you need help, please see me or one of the members of the Leadership Team.
Proof Positive Folders will be collected each Friday by noon. The first collection date will be Friday, February 13, 2008.
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